
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER 

 

Replacement of Fair Lawn Avenue Bridge over the Passaic River 

City of Paterson and Borough of Fair Lawn 

Passaic and Bergen Counties 

 

 

Passaic County will be holding a Public Information Center on Thursday, March 14, 

2019 between 6:00PM and 9:00 PM, in the Borough of Fair Lawn Municipal Building 

located at 8-01 Fair Lawn Avenue, Fair Lawn, New Jersey. 

The purpose of this meeting is to inform all affected parties of the bridge replacement 

project, and the estimated project schedule. This event includes interactive presentations, 

graphic displays of the project information, and questions and answers sessions.  For 

additional information, please call Passaic County Engineering Department at 973-881-

4456. 

 

 

 

         



 

 

 

  


